

MANCHESTER

PTO MINUTES

Month February

Date 02/07/2022

Time 6:30 pm

Location Zoom

Called by President Megan Thom

President Megan Thom megthom@gmail.com

Vice President Carey Ronspies careyronspies@gmail.com

Treasurer Mary Metschke mebeling@hotmail.com

Secretary Michelle Kilgallon mkilgallon686@outlook.com

Communications Kolleen Benjamin kolleenbenjamin@gmail.com

Special Education Team Guest Speakers

The First Grade Team would like sincerely thank the PTO and Manchester families for their continued support. They are thankfully to everyone for the fridge restock for "I Love Public School Day".

Current PTO Budget Report

Treasurer Mary Metschke reviewed the current budget for the 2021-2022 school year.

Committee Chair Reports

- Family Dinner Nights
 - O Marco's Pizza will be February 16th-17th for parents teacher conferences. The classroom with the most orders will win a pizza party!
 - March's family night will be La Casa.
- Valentine Parties
 - Everyone is really excited for the party. The volunteers are all ready to go!
- Conference Dinners
 - Thank you Stephanie Steinhardt and April Reineman for setting up the conference dinners!
- Staff Appreciation Week

- This year is a Treasure Map theme! So many fun ideas are in the works. Food options are still being coordinated.
- Thank you to Paige Zehnacker, Michelle McLaughlin, Stephanie Steinhardt, and Rachel Brabec for setting everything up for our staff!

Carnival

- Vendors for the carnival are secured.
- o Room coordinators will start coordinating a big basket for the raffle.
- Thank you Michelle McLaughlin, Kim Roseland, Jennifer Coe, and Alicia Wachal for planning this year's carnival!
- Manchester Cares Diaper Drive
 - The Diaper Drive was a great success. Thank you to everyone for donating. All of the students will get a special treat at their valentine's day party.

Principal's Report

Mrs. Addink shared the following:

- The teachers are excited that the Vivi's have been approved. Thank you for supporting the decision to get a couple more for the classrooms. These will help benefit students and staff.
- A big thank you to the PTO Committees for all of your hard work in organizing the events through out the year!

Looking forward to seeing everyone for next month's PTO Meeting! Mark your calendars for Monday, March 7th at 6:30 pm at the library!